
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2014-2015 Executive 
  
President:  
Mike Boudreau  
(506)  384-3425 
 
President Elect: 

Eric LeBlanc 
(506) 855-3365 
  
Vice-President: 
Camille Chevarie  
(506)  857-8708 
  
Treasurer: 
 Sharlene Innes 
(506) 857-8788 
  
Secretary: 
Dominique Allard 
(506)  866-8515 
 
Membership Chair: 
Kevin Leger  
(506) 859-7676  
 
Research Promotion Chair: 
Robert Hoadley 
(506) 459-3940 
 
Student Activities Chair: 
Dwight Scott 
(506) 204-2820 
 
Historian: 
Devin Harinarine 
(506) 857-8833  
  
CTTC Chair (Programs): 
Kevin Clannon  
(506) 382-8625 
 
Newsletter Editor: 
Dwight Scott 
(506) 204-2820 
 
Webmaster: 
Jennifer Chapman  
(506) 857-8788 
 
YEA Coordinator: 
TBD  
 
Grassroots Government 
Activities Chair: 
Luc Dugas 
(506) 857-8880 
 
Refrigeration: 
Frédéric Desjardins 
(506) 858-5688 
 
Board of Governors: 
Frédérik Bernard,  
Pierre Comeau,  
Dan Boudreau, Eric LeBlanc, 
Ken Martin, David Samuel, 
Chris Thompson,  
Yves Savoie, John Willden 

Our next Chapter meeting is scheduled for January 13 at Sirocco Restaurant 

(40 Weldon St, Moncton, NB). The January meeting will be our Student 
Night. We invite all our student members to come out to the monthly meeting, 
mingle with our professional members, and get a taste of what ASHRAE can 
offer. 
 

Executive Meeting Notice  
 

A reminder to the Executive, Board of Governors, and the Committee 
Chairpersons that the executive meeting will start at 4:00 PM at Sirocco. 
 

 

 

Chapter President Mike Boudreau (right) presents Systemair with certificate 
recognizing the company as the Top Donor to the chapter’s 2013-14 Research 
Promotion campaign. The NB/PEI Chapter raised over $13,000 for the 
ASHRAE Research Promotion campaign, an all-time high for our chapter.  

 

 



January Meeting Topic 

In a continuing effort to improve thermal comfort, a European technology of high induction diffusers is 
introduced. These diffusers not only achieve ultimate comfort but also provide energy savings and helps 
buildings achieve LEED certification. 

 

Speaker Bio 

Andrew Nader graduated in 2012 from Ecole Polytechnique de Montreal in Mechanical Engineering with a 
specialization in HVAC. He began his career the same year for The Master Group as an intern and quickly 
climbed through the ranks to become 3 years later the director of ventilation products. 

During these years, he assisted consulting engineering firms with equipment selection and designs in the 
commercial and institutional field. In addition, he managed several field problems and received training on 
commissioning and adjustment of mechanical ventilation systems. 

He recently became the ventilation products director where he is responsible for the addition of various 
product lines and has the mandate to present, demonstrate and promote all new and existing ventilation 
products to Master representatives, contractors and engineering firms. Moreover, he trains the internal and 
external personnel in regards to ventilation system effects, acoustic issues, flow control and many other 
technical topics. 

 

Master Group accepts their certificate as a Top Ten Donor to the 2013-14 Research Promotion campaign. 
 

   

 

 
  



 

 

 

  

ASHRAE Seeks Comments on Addendum to ASHRAE 90.1-2013 

 

Addendum w is one of 10 proposed addenda to ANSI/ASHRAE/IES Standard 90.1-2013,Energy Standard for 

Buildings Except Low-Rise Residential Buildings, open for public comment starting Dec. 5, 2014. The proposed 
addendum closes for review Jan. 19, 2015. To comment or learn more, visit www.ashrae.org/publicreviews. 

The addendum was developed in response to an update of ASHRAE Standard 169-2013,Climatic Data for 

Building Design Standards, which now contains updated climate data and additional Climate Zone 0 with humid 
(0A) and dry (0B) zones.  Addendum w adds this climate zone to 90.1. This has global implications for the 
standard as Climate Zone 0 does not exist in the United States and is primarily used in the equatorial regions 
of South America, Africa, Middle East, southern Asia and the south Pacific. 

“It gives the standard more of an international view with maps and data never before available to users,” Dru 
Crawley, chair of the Standard 169 committee, said. “Previously there was the single U.S. map.  Now there 
are high-level (1 deg latitude/longitude) maps of the world, covering each continent and major countries.” 

 

 

 
Advanced Energy Management accepts their certificate as a Top Ten Donor to the 2013-14 Research 
Promotion campaign. 

 



 

 

  
 

ASHRAE 2016 Winter Conference 
 
Not attending this year’s winter conference in Chicago? Were you waiting for a warm location to travel? It’s not 
too early to start planning for the 2016 Winter Conference in Orlando, FL. The conference will take place from 
23-27 January 2016. The conference will take place in tandem with the annual AHR Expo, the world’s largest 
HVAC trade exposition. Start looking forward to a warm Florida vacation while you shiver through yet another 
January deep freeze. 
 

 
A Rogues Gallery of Chapter Past-Presidents in attendance at the 2014 Christmas social.   
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Put your company’s ad here 
$100 for a year’s worth of 

newsletters  
All proceeds to  

ASHRAE Research Canada. 
Email dwightgscott@gmail.com 
  

 

 

NB/PEI 2014-15 CHAPTER EVENTS CALENDER 
 
January 13  High Induction Diffusers 

Student Night 

 
February 10  Dedicated Outdoor Air Systems 

Membership Night 

 
March 10

 
 Fan Efficiency Grades 

History Night 

 
April 14

 
 Techniques for Energy Conservation – 

Home, Office, and Refrigerated Facilities 

Distinguished Lecturer and Presidential 

Member, Ron Vallort 

Refrigeration Night / Research Promotion Night 

 
April 23  ASHRAE Webcast: 

Retro-Commissioning and the Life Cycle Cost 
Analysis 

 

May 12  BOMA and ASHRAE Joint Meeting 
Grassroots Government Activities Night 

 
June 9

  
 TBD: Final meeting of the year 

 
Meetings are normally on the 2nd Tuesdays of the month. If you have 
any suggestions or comments about the meeting topics or speakers, 
please contact our CTTC Chair, Kevin Clannon at  
kclannon@master.ca 
 

 

 

 


